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ST. MARK'S EPISCOPAL SCHOOL

We are always excited to welcome back our alumni for Alumni
Week! On Monday, May 13, we welcomed back the Class of 2020 for
our annual Senior Send Off Lunch. These high school grads enjoyed
a nacho bar and visited with teachers, coaches, and admin before
they head off to college.

A week later, on Monday, May 20, we invited back Classes of 2020,
2021, 2022, and 2023 for an After School Alumni Social. Our hard-
working high school students took a break from studying for finals
to enjoy ice cream sundaes and conversation. Thanks for coming
back to see us!

Attention St. Mark's Alumni Families! Scan the QR below to join
our Alumni network and receive updates, annual alumni news, and
get on the mailing list for upcoming class socials.






